Together we will beat cancer



Supporter Service Centre

Cancer Research UK PO Box 1561 OXFORD OX4 9GZ

T: 0300 123 1861 supporter.services@cancer.org.uk

www.cancerresearchuk.org

Our ref: 65216379

17th September 2012

Dear Gerard,

Mr G Mitchell

DEWSBURY

West Yorkshire WF12 7NH

United Kingdom

20 Ennerdale Avenue

On behalf of Cancer Research UK I would like to thank you for your very kind donation of £2930.34, raised from the Dave Owens and Frank Goodall Memorial Fund sponsored walk. I would be most grateful if you could forward our thanks to all of those who helped raise such a staggering sum. It is very kind of you to support our work at this time. Please accept this letter as your official receipt.

At Cancer Research UK we carry out world-class research to improve our understanding of cancer and find out how best to prevent, diagnose and treat different kinds of cancer. We ensure that our findings are used to improve the lives of all cancer patients. We also work in partnership with others to achieve the greatest impact in the global fight against the disease.

It would be wonderful if you were able to support us again, and please feel free to contact us at the above number or address if you would like any further information about our work.

Thank you once again. Together we will beat cancer.

Yours sincerely,

Simon O'Leary

Head of Volunteer Fundraising

Stoly

THANK YOU FOR GOING MILES FOR MACMILLAN

Mr Gerard Mitchell 20 Ennerdale Avenue DEWSBURY West Yorkshire WF12 7NH

26 September 2012 Reference: 3841619

Dear Mr Mitchell

Together we've achieved Miles for Macmillan

Thank you for taking part in Miles for Macmillan by organising your own walking event in - The Dave Owens and Frank Goodal Memorial Walk and raising a fantastic £2700.84. Macmillan and Boots UK are delighted that Miles for Macmillan has been able to support people to get active and enjoy the great outdoors and at the same time raise money for people affected by cancer.

We're hoping to raise over £1.8 million this year through our walks programme to help fund our increasing range of services for those who need it most. With more than two million people in the UK living with cancer, the demand for our services is continuing to grow and every penny that you have raised through sponsorship will help us to reach everyone affected by cancer.

The money that you have worked so hard to raise is already helping us to fund our increasing range of services, including Macmillan nurses, doctors and other healthcare professionals, new cancer care centres, and a range of cancer information and financial help for those who need it most.

If you haven't already please don't forget to send us your sponsorship forms so we can claim Gift Aid on all of your eligible donations. They should be sent to Miles for Macmillan, Macmillan Cancer Support, 89 Albert Embankment, London SE1 7UQ.

We would love for you to upload your photos and share your walking stories on our Facebook page (www.facebook.com/milesformacmillan) where other Macmillan supporters and walkers can be inspired by what you've achieved already.

Congratulations and many thanks for your support, we couldn't do it without you and look forward to walking with you again next year.

Yours sincerely

Alex Talcer

Miles for Macmillan Team

www.mariecurie.org.uk

Marie Curie Cancer Care

West Yorkshire Fundraising Office Marie Curie Hospice Maudsley Street Bradford BD3 9LE

Tel: 01274 386190

www.mariecurie.org.uk

Mr G Mitchell
Event Organiser
Dave Owens and Frank Goodall Memorial Fund
20 Ennerdale Avenue
DEWSBURY
WF12 7NH

Supporter Ref: 8623198

17 September 2012

Dear Mr Mitchell,

I am writing to thank everyone at Dave Owens and Frank Goodall Memorial Fund for supporting Marie Curie Cancer Care's work with your recent donation of £2390.84 from your sponsored walk in the Chatsworth Estate, please accept this letter as your official receipt.

Every evening 280 people throughout the UK will open their front door to a Marie Curie Nurse who has come to help them at the time that they need it most. Our care enables cancer patients to stay in the familiar surroundings of their own homes with their loved ones as their illness progresses.

This year alone Marie Curie Cancer Care will provide care for many people in West Yorkshire. However the demand for our services increases each year and for every family we help, there is another that we can't. Every hour of a nurse's time costs the charity £20, so you can see just how valuable your support is.

If you would like to know more about what we do in the meantime, please feel free to contact me on the number given above.

Thank you once again for supporting Marie Curie Cancer Care.

Yours sincerely

Claire Priestwood

Community Fundraiser

Patron: His Royal Highness The Prince of Wales Chief Executive: Dr Jane Collins Head Office & Registered Office: 89 Albert Embankment London SE1 7TP Tel 020 7599 7777 Fax 020 7599 7788 Incorporated as Marie Curie Cancer Care, a company limited by guarantee (England No. 507597) and licensed to omit the word 'limited'. This charity is an independent voluntary organisation (Charity Reg No. 207994 – England & Wales; SC038731 – Scotland).



Gerard Mitchell

From: Oesophageal Patients Association [enquiries@opa.org.uk]

Sent: 14 September 2012 11:42

To: gerard@threepeakschallenge.com

Subject: The Dave Owens & Frank Goodhall Memorial Fund

Dear Gerard.

Well, you never fail to amaze us. We have just received your generous donation of £900.29 raised during the sponsored walk on the Chatsworth Estate on the 16th June.

We would like to thank everyone that took part and hope that they had a thoroughly enjoyable day whilst raising these precious funds.

The money will be used wisely helping those, both patients and families, who need our services following diagnosis with this awful disease.

Your continued support also helps raise awareness of oesophageal cancer, early diagnosis is the key to successful treatment and we have recently teamed up with other organisations to try and promote the early warning signs of this disease.

Thank you all once again, we would not be able to continue our work without motivated and kind hearted people such as yourselves.

Kind regards

Dawn Williams
Patient Support

Oesophageal Patients Association 22 Vulcan House Vulcan Road Solihull B92 8TP

Tel 0121 704 9860

website www.opa.org.uk

This message has been scanned by MailController.